
November 11, 2020

Mr. Jeff Saylor
Superintendent
Estill County Board of Education
253 Main Street
Irvine, Kentucky 40336

Re: Estill County Bleacher Replacement Project
Irvine, Kentucky
RTA 2024
BG 20-285

Dear Mr. Saylor:

Upon receipt and review of the bid received on November 5, 2020 for the above referenced project, we 
recommend that a construction contract be awarded Toadvine Enterprises. The bid amount is $40,637.00. 

If acceptable, the Board should make a motion to award a construction contract to Toadvine Enterprises 
pending approval by the Kentucky Department of Education. 

We have attached a copy of the Bid Tabulation Form for your information and files, as well as the current 
BG1 for the project, which does not need to be revised at this time. If you have any questions or concerns 
please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,

Peter Fisher, AIA, LEED AP 
Project Architect
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Enclosures:

c: Randy Brookshire, AIA, LEED AP BD+C
Greg Dunbar, KDE
File 2024-1A
201111-Letter of Recommendation-2024



BID-TABULATION

Estill Bleacher Replacement

RTA PROJECT NO. 2024

BIDDER

1 Toadvine Enterprises

N/A $40,637.00 $40,637.00

2

N/A

3

N/A

4

N/A

5

N/A

6

N/A

7

N/A

P

November 5, 2020

TOTALBID BOND ADDENDUM BASE BID










